
  

                                                                                    
 

 

                                                    

PRESS RELEASE                   
             

April 30, 2019 

 

Islamabad:  It has been observed from a complaint against K-Electric 

Limited (KEL) that KEL has been collecting GDDS charges from its 

consumers for provision of electricity connection without seeking 

approval from NEPRA. The Authority has taken serious notice of this 

and has directed KEL to submit a detailed report and to defer GDDS 

charges till decision by the Authority.  

 

 

 


